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         Newsletter 13th September 2019    
Welcome back 

We have now completed our first full week 
at school and all the children have settled 
in really well. This year we welcome many 
new families to the school and I hope to 
make your acquaintance in the playground 
before and after school. 
Highfield Achieves GOLD Award 

For the 3rd year running Highfield has 
achieved the School Games Gold mark. 
This year we will be working towards 
achieving the Platinum Award.  
Breakfast Club 

Our very popular breakfast club is already 
in full swing from 7.30am. There is no need 
to pre-book just turn up on the day with £2. 
Cycle Permits 

Each child who cycles/ scooters to school 
should obtain a permit from the school 
office.  Whilst the school is keen to 
encourage children to cycle to school we 
cannot accept responsibility for the cycles / 
scooters whilst on school premises. 
After School Activities 

School Friends will continue to be our after 
school club provider. In addition to this we 
offer a range of after school activities. To 
ensure you receive the information 
promptly please ensure we have your up to 
date email / phone details for Parentmail. 
 
House Captains & School Council 
The children have voted for the following 
children in year 6 to be their House 
Captains for this year: 
Bell:                  
Captain            Antonia    
Vice Captain    Arnav    
 
Edison:  
Captain           Eva            
Vice Captain   Ella Loiuse      
 
Fleming:           
Captain            Johnathan    
Vice Captain    Liliana    
 
Newton:   
Captain            Louie           
Vice Captain    Arjun  

  
School Council: 
Squirrels                     Pariisha & Ronnie 
Meerkats                    Grace & Damon 
Dalmatians                 Amelia & Dennis  
Chinchillas                  Abhibha & Tommy 
Ocelots                       Ajit & Tara 
Swans                        Mia & Muhammad Ali  
Toucans                     Leone & Leah  
Parrots                       Nancy & Harry   
Dragons                     Lyla & Shayan 
Dachshunds              Arooksha & Ali 
Giraffes                      Zain & Chloe 
Lizards                       Ella Louise & Farhaan  
Lemurs                       Malakai & Olivia 
 
Congratulations to all those selected and we wish 
them luck in their new roles. 
 
Autumn Term Dates 
 

10th October 9.15am Reception Open Morning 
14th October Year 6 PGL Trip 
21st-25th October Half Term 
28th October Training Day 

30th October 9.15am Reception Open Morning 
31st October Halloween Disco 
6th November 2.30pm Reception Open Afternoon 
11th November Nursery & Reception Parent 
Meetings 
12th November KS1 Parents Evening/School 
Photos 
13th November Years 3 & 4 Parents Evening 
14th November Years 5 & 6 Parents Evening 
4th December Church Visit/Christmas 
Lunch/Choir at the Chimes 
6th December Christmas Tree Assembly 
12th December Christmas Disco/Years 1 & 2 
Nativity 
16th December Nursery/Reception Nativity 
17th December & 18th Dec End of Term Parties 
19th December 1.15pm End of term 
 
As always we thank you for your continued 
support 
 
 
Ms Lisa Corrigan 
Headteacher 
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